
Travis County ESD 2 

Monthly Safety Tip - August  

Much like any other safety message regarding children, parents take the ownership for rehearsing the 
safe behavior. The time to teach pedestrian safety is before the rush of returning school. Daily walks are 
great opportunities to practice and explain to children about distractions that many drivers encounter, 
including pedestrians who do not know the rules of the road or pedestrians that are distracted by media. 

The National Safety Council has published tips for safety as a pedestrian. These tips are great for starting 
the conversation. 
Be Safe!  
 

 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Travis-County-ESD-2/1427805917467232?fref=nf
https://www.facebook.com/1427805917467232/photos/a.1428703950710762.1073741827.1427805917467232/1626469347600887/?type=1
https://www.facebook.com/1427805917467232/photos/a.1428703950710762.1073741827.1427805917467232/1626469347600887/?type=1
https://www.facebook.com/1427805917467232/photos/a.1428703950710762.1073741827.1427805917467232/1626469347600887/?type=1

